
Unofficial Translation 
 

 
 

Declaration of Rio Group in solidarity with Cuba for the damages 
caused by Hurricane Paloma 

 
 

Rio Group, reminding that during the National Coordinators Meeting of 

September 2nd, it regretted the material damages caused by Hurricane 

Gustav and, stating with great concern the recurrence of these natural 

phenomena in the region, it expresses its solidarity with the people and 

government of Cuba for the damages provoked by Hurricane Paloma. 

 

 
Zacatecas, Mexico, November 13th, 2008. 
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